
  

Planet Earth: 
Parents’ Notice  

 

As part of their topic, Year 4 will be 

watching segments of David  

Attenbourgh’s ground-breaking series 

Planet Earth 

 

The series is rate PG by the BBFC as it 

includes scenes of animals hunting and 

fighting. It is available on iPlayer. 

 

If you have any concerns please 

speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episodes/b006mywy

